
The December 1936 issue of SPICY MYSTERY STORIES features the SPICY 
MYSTERY debut of Howard Wandrei, a prolific author for the spicy titles under
the name Robert A. Garron.    Wandrei's brother, Donald, was also a popular 
pulp author, though generally writing for the detective and science fiction 
genres, rather than the spicy pulps.


